
 

Greetings MOWMA Members, 

I want to thank you for your continued support to the Manitoba Onsite 
Wastewater Management Association.

Your Board members and the staff at WCOWMA continue promoting our industry 
through Education, Field and Online workshops. We will continue to support our 
membership through these initiatives in the New Year, as well as providing 
membership support.   

Stay up-to-date with our website as we are looking at new initiatives to better 
support your membership in the coming year.

We are getting closer to the completed Manitoba Onsite installers course. 2024 

could be the year as we continue our work with our Government Representatives. 

This will be a welcomed day when we train our own. 

Our Board continues to build relationships with our other provincial Associations 

in BC, AB and SK. I will be attending the first in-person meeting next spring to 
discuss common industry initiatives and strategies. 

In closing, your membership makes a difference. Have a safe and fulfilled 2024. 

Sincerely, 

Randy Thomas 

President 


